From: Martha Mcloughlin

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Say No to Norther Pass
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 6:21:49 AM

Martha Mcloughlin
P.O. box 206
No Sutton, NH 03260

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

please do the right thing by stopping Northern Pass. The towers will be a blight on a pristine landscape.
Thank you,
Martha Mcloughlin

Sincerely,
Martha Mcloughlin


mailto:Mcloughlin@mcttelecom.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

